
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As you will now be aware, your child will be performing in The Tempest as part of our Associate 

Schools Festival at Hull Truck Theatre on the 2nd July, in conjunction with The Royal 

Shakespeare Company. 

Tickets are now available from Hull Truck Theatre at £6 each and can be bought online on our 

website at RSC Playmaking: The Tempest | HullTruckTheatre 

Alternatively, pop in and see us in person or call our friendly box office team on 01482 323638 

to book your ticket. 

The show will begin at 1pm.  

Wednesday 2nd July 

Priory Primary Academy  

Hedon Primary School  

Southcoates Primary Academy  

 

 

Your school will be in touch in due course regarding travel arrangements, but for now, please 

save the date! It’s going to be a fantastic festival, and we can’t wait to see you there. 

Best wishes, 

 

Tom Saunders  

Associate Director (Creative Learning)  

 

https://www.hulltruck.co.uk/whats-on/drama/rsc-playmaking-the-tempest/

